SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

NOTICE

ALL the Advocates-on-Record are requested to

register themselves in the new Website of Supreme
Court of India for accessing the case management

system and for availing wvarious facilities
They may also update

available in the programme.
sought, so that least

their personal information
inconvenience is caused to them on the reopening of

the Court.

Registration :- URL:-_www.sci.gov.in/efiling
Access to Dashboard:- URL:- www.sci.gov.in/-lo0gin

(Chirag Bhanu
Registrar
01-07-20



